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Eric Fonstein

From: Linda Asbury <linda@westalamedabusiness.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 3:20 PM
To: Eric Fonstein
Subject: BIA assessments

*** CAUTION: This email message is coming from a non-City email address. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe.  Please contact the Help Desk with any questions. *** 
 
 
 
Eric, representing the Board of Directors of the West Alameda Business Association, we are asking the City to consider 
waiving the annual COLA increase for this years business licenses.  We remain neutral on the consideration of a grace 
period for payment of the licenses.   Thank you.    Linda 
 
Linda Asbury 
Executive Director 
West Alameda Business Association 
408.888.6747 


